Caddo SO seeks owners of animals

Monday, June 16, 2008
The Caddo Sheriffa€™s Office is looking for the owners of a yearling and two goats found loose in Caddo Parish
recently.

The red yearling was picked up in the 6400 block of Colquitt Road on June 11, and the two goats were picked up
on Providence Road about three weeks ago.

The livestock will be sold at the Red River Sale Barn on June 25 if the owners are not located. Anyone with
information or questions should call the Sheriff's Office Livestock Patrol at 681-1120.




